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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission November 9, 1979

Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

REVISION OF RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM

In response to your letter of October 9, 1979, I have revised
our Corporate Radioactive Materials Quality Assurance Prugram to include
the information you requested. As per your request, I have enclosed

seven copies.

If you have any questions regarding this program, please contact

me at (617) 973-86358.
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